
Westpac, St.George, Bank of Melbourne and 

BankSA are trying to contact customers in 

remote and very remote communities.

If you've ever had a bank account with us 

since 2019, you might be entitled to a refund 

of certain fees and charges.

Westpac customers please call 

Indigenous Call Centre 1800 230 144

9am to 6:30pm (CST), Monday to Friday

St.George, Bank of Melbourne or BankSA 

customers please call

Indigenous Call Centre 1800 061 548

9am to 6:30pm (CST), Monday to Friday

Thank you
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